
The TPM also had guest
speakers from local businesses,
including Mrs. Stavroula
Papadopoulou, co-owner of
local vegan food store TO
BAZAKI; Mr. Vangelis Makris of
the Road Safety Institute, Panos
Mylonas; Mr. Vasileios Pappas,
Planning and Optimization Lead
with Dixons South-East Europe;
and Ms. Ioanna Pagoni, Vice
President and Transport
Engineer at HITE-Hellenic
Institute of Transport Engineers.

On 24 and 25 April 2023, the Safe Last Mile Delivery project partners met in Athens,

Greece for an in-person Transnational Project Meeting. Hosted by Exelia, the agenda

included presentations and discussions of the project's expected results, as well as

presentations from local last mile delivery and logistics stakeholders.

TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT MEETING

The discussion points for the
TPM were divided into different
sessions relevant to the project
work plan and results. These
included: the design of the
project's curriculum structure,
training and assessment material,
the development of the handbook
for in-house mentors and trainers,
the development of the learner's
e-book, the online course on
sustainable and safe cycle last
mile deliveries, preparation and
deployment of VOOC content and
functionalities and dissemination
and communication activities.

Partner update on...

Over the course of the two
days, partners delivered
presentations for each session,
addressing all aspects of the
activities already completed
since the second meeting in
Brussels and the ones that are
planned for Semester 3,
according to the provisions of
the project application form.

For more information on what to
expect from Safe Last Mile
Delivery for Semester 3, make
sure to follow the project via the
links above!
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https://safelmd.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/SafeLMD
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/safe-lmd/
http://eepurl.com/iogqJI
https://www.instagram.com/safelastmiledelivery/

